
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

This is a reminder that your son will be going to the Salisbury Playhouse next Thursday 

afternoon – 8th March – to see The Marlowe Theatre's production 'Of Mice and Men'. 

 

The suggested finish time is 4.15pm and students will be dismissed from the Playhouse.  

 

School uniform must be worn and we have been advised that no food can be taken into the 

Playhouse. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Mr C Ennew 

English Teacher 

cje@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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